Mr. Gay Appointed
English Advisor

Mr. Thomas Gay, professor of com=
munications, has accepted the posi-
tion of advisor to the English Society.
In the past the club has had only two
advisors, Dr. Harder, and Dr. O'Brien,
both of the English Department. The
club, however, felt it would be to
their advantage to add another one.

The English Society is now plan-
ning entertainment for a Women’s
Club engagement. They are also try-
ing to gather books for a book sale
in December.




